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YACHT CLUB

Dear SeaDream Guest,

Welcome to Charlotte Amalie,.St. Thomas, USVI and
SeaDream 1.

We wish your stay to be pleasant and enjoyable. In this regard,
may we strongly recommend that you take extra precautions in
continually cleansing your hands prior to any food or drink
consumption. As this is the flu season such precautions are
always wise. Each time you re-embark during the voyage from
an excursion, sightseeing, or a meal ashore our staff will be
greeting you at the top of the gangway with antibacterial hand
cleanser. This cleanser will also be placed around the Yacht for
your use and safety. This cleaning solution is recommended by
the Center for Disease Control and it is highly effective in
protecting you, the guests and our crew.

Thanks for helping us protect you and all guests and crew.

We wish you an enjoyable journey.
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